CPC2020-0872
Attachment 3

Community Association Comments

Wed 1/8/2020 1:27 PM

DM  Dennis Marr <planning@crescentheightsyyc.ca>

[EXT] LOC2019-0196; 330-1 Ave NE; M-C2 to M-H1
To @ Rockley, Matt A.

Hello Matt,
Thank you for inviting the Crescent Heights Planning Committee to comment on this LOC.
We support this rezoning request.

We look forward to reviewing the DP, for which we will have specific input. Drainage and
landscaping are of particular interest to us given the challenging slope of this property.

Should you have questions, please contact me by phone at 403-807-7257 or by email.
Sincerely,

Dennis Marr, Director, Planning, Crescent Heights, C.A.
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